

May 26, 2020

The Honorable Roger Marshall United States House of Representatives 312 Cannon House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

## Dear Congressman Marshall:

Thank you for your cosponsorship of H.R. 6394, "To help small business broadband providers keep customers connected." Your leadership on this issue is greatly appreciated.

As you well know, the need for communications connectivity has never been greater than during the current COVID-19 pandemic. The members of the National Tribal Telecommunications Association (NTTA) are owned and operated by our local Tribal communities. Our mission is to serve all community members that reside in our area, including the elderly, students and low-income consumers. And during these trying times, we are seeing more individuals and families in need of assistance in maintaining their broadband service.

NTTA endorses H.R. 6394. The funding proposed in this legislation will assist our companies in maintaining broadband services and keep our employees on the job.

NTTA looks forward to working with you and your staff to keep our consumers connected to the vital services they need.

Sincerely,

Godfrey Enjady

President